
My name is Jeff Chamberlain. I reside in district 8.  

I am in favor of HB 1175 and recommend that it is passed. The bill references the use of public 

lands and I am a firm supporter of landowner rights. The idea that a lessee can negotiate the 

ability to keep property owners off of the land is absurd. If this same notion were brought forth in 

negotiations with a private landowner, there is not a single instance where it would be 

considered agreeable.  

Please pass this bill.  


